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Dear Professor Zhao, 

 
I am pleased to invite you and a delegation from Wuhan University of Technology to visit New 
Jersey Institute of Technology between October 20 and November 15, 2018. The purpose of the 
visit is to explore potential collaborations in research and education between the two 
institutions. 

 
We understand your delegation will include the following members: 

• Prof. ZHAO Jing, Vice Chairman of the University Council  
• Prof. SONG Shaoxian, Dean of School of Resources and Environmental Engineering 
• Prof. XIONG Shengwu, Dean of School of Computer Sciences and Technology 
• Prof. LI Weidong, Dean of School of Logistics Engineering 
• Mr. SHEN Huadong, Deputy director of Human Recourses Office 
• Mr. LI Li, Deputy director of International Office 

 
I will arrange the itineraries of your visit to NJIT. Any changes to your plans should be 
forwarded to me at your earliest convenience.  

 
Finally, I also would like to confirm that your institution will cover the costs of travel, 
accommodation and other associated costs for this visit. 

 
look forward to welcoming you to New Jersey Institute of Technology. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Rongfang (Rachel) Liu,  


	Professor RONGFANG (RACHEL) LIU,
	PhD, AICP, P.E.

